Welcome to Vinci Park Elementary School!
Dear Vinci Park Families,
It is my absolute joy to welcome all of our new and returning families to the 2025–2026 school year at Vinci Park Elementary! We are honored to serve students from Transitional Kindergarten (TK) through 5th grade, and we are so glad you are part of our vibrant, diverse, and caring school community.
Vinci Park is a place where learning and belonging go hand in hand. With the active involvement of our amazing Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) and the strong support of our families, we work together to create a safe, engaging, and inspiring environment where every child can shine.
This year, our focus remains clear—removing barriers and creating opportunities for every student and staff member to succeed. We are committed to fostering a welcoming and respectful culture where differences are celebrated, voices are valued, and kindness is the norm. Our dedicated team is ready to serve our students and families with compassion, empathy, and integrity every day.
At Vinci Park, we believe in the power of education to open doors, ignite curiosity, and change lives. We look forward to a year filled with meaningful learning, personal growth, and lasting memories.
Thank you for trusting us with your child’s education. Together, we will make this school year one of our best yet!
Warmly,
Parisa Nunez
Parisa Nunez
Principal, Vinci Park Elementary School
Berryessa Union School District 
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